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so unique, he gave me nightmares and fantasies.”
—Jeaniene Frost When it comes to bad boys, no one beats
Sammy Divine (a.k.a. Satan, Lucifer, Scratch). But
whatever name he cares to go by, Sammy is one sexy
devil—as New York Times bestselling RITA Award winner
Terri Garey so delectably demonstrates in A Devil Named
Desire. Sammy’s second unforgettable appearance—after
Devil Without a Cause—is tasty, tempting, and hotter
than hell, as the irresistible Prince of Darkness sets
out to prove to his archangel friend Gabriel that
forbidden fruit, in the form of a beautiful woman, is
impossible to resist. Garey delivers dark, edgy,
wickedly wonderful paranormal fun that fans of Mary
Janice Davidson and the Sookie Stackhouse novels of
Charlaine Harris might eagerly sell their souls for.
Rock the Audition Sheri Sanders 2011 BookRock musicals
are an increasingly dominant force in contemporary
musical theatre. Rock the Audition defines what is
required of the actor-singer to succeed in the audition
room and gives the aspiring performer the tools
necessary to interpret rock material with abandon,
creativity, and inspiration. This book shows those
interested in auditioning for a rock musical how to
holistically embody the essence of the show for which
they are auditioning. Rock the Audition teaches
performers how to: * Pick songs that have or have room
to create a dramatic arc* Create their own appropriate
cuts and arrangements, and successfully communicate the
feel of a song to a pianist for proper support* Capture
the essence of the musical they're trying out for*
Understand the vocal styles of different genres and how
the styles changed over time* Act a rock song "Sanders's
method also helps singing actors refine their physical
life in the audition room when singing a rock song, an
approach profoundly different from that of the legit
musical-theatre auditioner. Rock the Audition shows
readers how to interpret the meaning of the chosen songs
and how to bring their own unique point of view to those
interpretations. "(a href="http:
//halleonardbooks.com/viewaudio.do?itemId=00333118&fileN
ame=http: //s3.amazonaws.com/halleonardcloserlook/00333118/SandersPodcast.mp3"
target="_blank")Listen to Sheri Sanders live at Book
Expo America on the BEA Podcast.(/a)
Hair Gerome Ragni 2009
Eighteen Jenny Jaeckel 2022-01-13 Reminiscent of The
Catcher in the Rye and Colette's Claudine, Eighteen is
an intimate coming-of-age exploration of love,
friendship, sex, and self-discovery, through the eyes of
a uniquely observant protagonist.
A Practical Wedding Meg Keene 2019-12-17 A companion to
the popular website APracticalWedding.com and A
Practical Wedding Planner, A Practical Wedding helps you
sort through the basics to create the wedding you want - without going broke or crazy in the process. After
all, what really matters on your wedding day is not so
much how it looked as how it felt. In this refreshing
guide, expert Meg Keene shares her secrets to planning a
beautiful celebration that reflects your taste and your
relationship. You'll discover: The real purpose of
engagement (hint: it's not just about the planning) How
to pinpoint what matters most to you and your partner
DIY-ing your wedding: brilliant or crazy? How to
communicate decisions to your family Why that colorcoded spreadsheet is actually worth it Wedding Zen can
be yours. Meg walks you through everything from choosing
a venue to writing vows, complete with stories and
advice from women who have been in the trenches: the
Team Practical brides. So here's to the joyful wedding,
the sensible wedding, the unbelievably fun wedding! A

Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 101-01-01 "Having
been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years
enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold
into Slavery, where I remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve
years—it has been suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public."
-an excerpt
A Match Made in Hell Terri Garey 2009-10-06 A brush with
death and a brief trip to the hereafter left vintage
clothing store owner Nicki Styx an unwilling ghoulfriend
to the dead. She can see and hear spirits, and boy, do
they want to be heard! Luckily, her new boyfriend, sexy
doc Joe Bascombe, is there to help, especially when
Nicki faces her latest ghost, a woman in pink sequins
who holds the key to some family secrets. Unfortunately
for Nicki, it turns out that there are more skeletons in
the family closet than she thought, including a twin
sister and a mysterious house full of spirits and
surprises. Things go from bad to worse when the devil
himself shows up, determined to lure Nicki from Joe's
side. Will she give in to temptation and sell her soul
(or someone else's) for one incredible night? Demons may
be a ghoul's best friend, but with this particular
hottie, it could be amatch made in hell!
Grave Surprise Charlaine Harris 2010-06-10 A bolt of
lightning struck Harper Connelly when she was 15,
leaving her with a strange spider web of red on her
torso and right leg, episodes of weakness, shakes and
headaches - and an ability to find dead people. Harper
is summoned to Memphis to demonstrate her unique talent,
but there are still plenty of sceptics, even as Harper
stands atop a grave and announces there are two bodies
buried there. The police are convinced there's something
fishy going on when the grave is opened to reveal the
centuries-dead remains of a man, which they'd expected
(that being his grave, after all) and a dead girl, which
no one expected - except Harper, of course. And
suspicions are raised even further because Harper had
failed to find eleven-year-old Tabitha Morgenstern when
she was abducted two years before. Harper and Tolliver
need to find the real killer to prove Harper's
innocence, especially after their nocturnal visit to the
cemetery in hopes that Harper can sense something more
is followed by the discovery, the following morning, of
a third dead body in the grave ...
Ghouls Night Out Terri Garey 2012-01-17 Previously
published in the print anthology Weddings From Hell,
with New York Times bestsellers Jeaniene Frost, Maggie
Shayne, and Kathryn Smith. Nicki Styx sees dead people.
Worse, she's a replacement bridesmaid forced to wear a
hideously yellow dress that makes her look like a
pineapple. If only the chatty ghost of the original
bridesmaid would just leave her alone, Nicki may just
survive this ceremony yet. From the RITA-winning author
of Dead Girls Are Easy, an unforgettable tale of unholy
matrimony and the wedding guests in attendance . . .
living or otherwise.
The Ultimate Evil Maury Terry 1989 "With new evidence
linking Charlie Manson and the Son of Sam"--Jacket.
Zombie Tramp Jason Martin 2016-11-08 Once escort to the
stars, turned zombie, Janey Belle wanders the highways
trying to maintain the balance between her former
humanity and the monster that is... Zombie Tramp!
Equipped with the Necronomicon, Janey sets out to learn
dark magic while encountering even darker and stranger
characters on the road.
A Devil Named Desire Terri Garey 2012-01-31 “A villain
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Practical Wedding is your complete guide to getting
married with grace.
Daisy Jones and the Six Taylor Jenkins Reid 2020-02-04
NATIONAL AND NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER WINNER OF THE
2019 GOODREADS CHOICE AWARD FOR HISTORICAL FICTION A NEW
YORK TIMES EDITORS' CHOICE NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS
OF THE YEAR BY The Washington Post - Esquire - Glamour CBC - NPR - Marie Claire - Real Simple - Good
Housekeeping - Parade - Shelf Awareness - BookRiot - E!
News - Mental Floss - Paste "I devoured Daisy Jones &
The Six in a day, falling head over heels for it. Daisy
and the band captured my heart." --Reese Witherspoon
(Reese's Book Club x Hello Sunshine book pick) A
gripping novel about the whirlwind rise of an iconic
1970s rock group and their beautiful lead singer,
revealing the mystery behind their infamous breakup.
Everyone knows Daisy Jone & The Six: The band's album
Aurora came to define the rock 'n' roll era of the late
seventies, and an entire generation of girls wanted to
grow up to be Daisy. But no one knows the reason behind
the group's split on the night of their final concert at
Chicago Stadium on July 12, 1979 . . . until now. Daisy
is a girl coming of age in L.A. in the late sixties,
sneaking into clubs on the Sunset Strip, sleeping with
rock stars, and dreaming of singing at the Whisky a Go
Go. The sex and drugs are thrilling, but it's the rock
'n' roll she loves most. By the time she's twenty, her
voice is getting noticed, and she has the kind of
heedless beauty that makes people do crazy things. Also
getting noticed is The Six, a band led by the brooding
Billy Dunne. On the eve of their first tour, his
girlfriend Camila finds out she's pregnant, and with the
pressure of impending fatherhood and fame, Billy goes a
little wild on the road. Daisy and Billy cross paths
when a producer realizes that the key to supercharged
success is to put the two together. What happens next
will become the stuff of legend. The making of that
legend is chronicled in this riveting and unforgettable
novel, written as an oral history of one of the biggest
bands of the seventies. Taylor Jenkins Reid is a
talented writer who takes her work to a new level with
Daisy Jones & The Six, brilliantly capturing a place and
time in an utterly distinctive voice.
Diary of a Teenage Superhero Darrell Pitt 2015-09-03
Diary of a Teenage Superhero is a non-stop action
adventure novel for young adults. The book's hero, Axel,
is a teenager who has had his memory taken away from him
- but received superpowers in return. While staying one
step ahead of his pursuers, Axel begins to assemble the
pieces of his life. An organization known only as The
Agency has also modified other teenagers. Brodie is a
master of the martial arts. Ebony can transmute one
substance into another. Dan controls metals with his
mind. Chad creates fire and ice from nothing. They have
been handed incredible powers to help the human race in
times of crisis - and one of those times is now. A
terrorist organization known as Typhoid has acquired
Pegasus - a highly advanced missile, invisible to radar
and conventional defense systems. They intend to fire it
at an American city. Only this bunch of untried,
untested teenage superheroes stands any chance of
stopping the missile before it strikes its target. Diary
of a Teenage Superhero is a high octane thriller showing
what happens when conventional teenagers with everyday
problems are given powers beyond this world.
Bad Girls and Transgressive Women in Popular Television,
Fiction, and Film Julie Chappell 2017-07-03 This
collection of essays focuses on the representations of a
variety of “bad girls”—women who challenge, refuse, or
transgress the patriarchal limits intended to
circumscribe them—in television, popular fiction, and
mainstream film from the mid-twentieth century to the
present. Perhaps not surprisingly, the initial
introduction of women into Western cultural narrative
coincides with the introduction of transgressive women.
From the beginning, for good or ill, women have been
depicted as insubordinate. Today’s popular
manifestations include such widely known figures as
Lisbeth Salander (the “girl with the dragon tattoo”),
The Walking Dead’s Michonne, and the queen bees of teen
television series. While the existence and prominence of
transgressive women has continued uninterrupted,
however, attitudes towards them have varied
considerably. It is those attitudes that are explored in
this collection. At the same time, these essays place
feminist/postfeminist analysis in a larger context,
entering into ongoing debates about power, equality,
dead-girls-are-easy-nicki-styx-1-terri-garey

sexuality, and gender.
Essex Boy Bernard O'Mahoney 2011-03-04 Two films and
numerous books have attempted to tell the shocking story
of two of Britain's most ruthless gangs. For 20 years,
the Essex Boys firm and their successors, the New
Generation, controlled a lucrative drugs empire in Essex
and throughout the south east of England by using
intimidation, gratuitous violence and murder. Rampaging
through the streets and clubland, they destroyed
anything and anybody that dared to get in their way.
Eventually torn apart by greed and paranoia, the gang
members became victims of their own vile trade and hatefilled actions. Pat Tate, Tony Tucker and Craig Rolfe
were all blasted repeatedly with a shotgun as they sat
in their Range Rover down a remote farm track. Dean
Boshell was lured to allotments, then beaten and shot
execution-style three times through the head. Others,
such as Darren Nicholls and Damon Alvin, turned Super
Grass and disappeared into the witness protection scheme
never to be seen again, while three other men are in
prison serving life sentences. Steve `Nipper` Ellis is
the last man standing, the only member to have survived
the bloody reign of both gangs. In Essex Boy, he tells
his shocking story for the first time, and reveals just
how close he came to being both murderer and murder
victim.
Happily Never After Jeaniene Frost 2011-07-19 Isabella
Spaga is about to reluctantly walk down the aisle with
Mr. Dangerously Wrong…but not if dashing vampire Chance
has anything to say about it. As a favor to Bones,
Chance has come to derail this wedding of beauty to the
beast. Now if only he can keep his hands off the bride.
From New York Times bestselling author Jeaniene Frost’s
Night Huntress world, it’s the wedding of the
season…that everyone wants to miss. (Originally appeared
in Weddings From Hell anthology)
Zombie Tramp Dan Mendoza 2013-10-22 - A high-priced
Hollywood call-girl gets set up on a bad date by her
transvestite madame, gets bitten by a zombie, and then
seeks out vengeance on those who wronged her! Cartoon
grindhouse action abounds - with voodoo queens, zombie
convicts, and crooked LAPD! - The sold-out and out-ofprint first volume gets re-mastered, with a new cover,
deleted scenes, and more!
Embrace the Highland Warrior Anita Clenney 2011 When she
discovers the truth about her heritage, Amanda Logan,
with danger lurking around every corner, must cast aside
her feelings of betrayal and return to her clan and Cody
MacBane, a Scottish warrior--and the only man she has
ever loved. Original.
About Face Scott Barnes 2011-10-01 Original publication
and copyright date: 2010.
The Android and the Thief Wendy Rathbone 2020-05-04 Will
love set them free-or seal their fate?Khim, a vat-grown
human with no rights, has been sold against his will
into the sex trade! Trev, who works for his powerful
mobster father, finds himself incarcerated for a crime
he did not commit!When these two men meet in a space
prison, they make a pact to escape together. They never
counted on falling in love.After two escapes and two
rescues, they only have each other to depend on and
trust.Can Khim and Trev, against all odds, find a way to
escape the injustices done to them and make a life
together?First time, hurt/comfort, forced proximity,
prison virgin, sex slavery, true love with an HEA.
(Note: Some scenes in this book take place in a brothel
and a prison where, quite obviously, and too often, dark
deeds go unpunished.)
RM Romance Magazine 0 Franco Forte 2012-11-03 Il romance
è il genere letterario più venduto al mondo. Ha un
numero sterminato di grandi autrici, capaci di scalare
le vette dei bestseller e parla al cuore delle lettrici
anche attraverso diversi sottogeneri molto popolari,
come il paranormal (vampiri, streghe, angeli e
fantasmi), lo storico, il regency, lo young adult... In
Italia il romance è tra i generi letterari più seguiti,
ma mancava qualcosa, per le moltissime appassionate che
lo seguono in libreria, in edicola o al cinema. Mancava
un punto di riferimento capace di aggregare l’interesse
delle appassionate di romance. Mancava una rivista che
pubblicasse articoli, recensioni, interviste, dedicate a
questo mondo, ma anche suggerimenti sulle tecniche di
scrittura, curiosità, news, report dai principali
congressi mondiali, e i racconti inediti delle migliori
autrici moderne di romance. Ora questa rivista c’è. E’
la Romance Magazine. E nessuna appassionata di storie
d’amore potrà perdersela... Romance Magazine n. 0 In
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questo numero d’esordio della Romance Magazine potrete
leggere: - ROMANCE NEWS: tutte le ultime uscite sul
mondo romance da non perdere - REPORTAGE: la Romantic
Time Booklovers Convention di Los Angeles - DAL LIBRO AL
FILM: i migliori romanzi romantici che diventano film SIMPLY ROMANCE: tutte lo novità da oltreoceano - IL
CINEMA IN ROSA: i film d’amore da non perdere -I NOSTRI
SPECIALI: festeggiamo i trent’anni di Harlequin
Mondadori - DOSSIER: le origini del romance - IN
COPERTINA: intervista alla scrittrice Mary Balogh - LA
POLEMICA: romance? Sì, grazie - UN Tè CON...: Ornella
Albanese - L’APPROFONDIMENTO: il lato divertente dello
Urban Fantasy - L’INTERVISTA: Franco Forte - IL LIBRO DI
CUI SI PARLA: Amori sull’Ali dorate, l’antologia
rinascimentale di Mondadori - LETTI CON AMORE:
recensioni di romanzi in pillole - PROTAGONISTI: Roberta
Ciuffi - CONSIGLI DI SCRITTURA: i segreti di Theresa
Melville - UNA GIORNATA PARTICOLARE: storie di donne dal
passato - INGRANAGGI E PASSAGGI: lo spazio dedicato alle
autrici esordienti - IN TUTTE LE SALSE: dal libro alla
tavola - I TEST DI ROMANCE MAGAZINE: che donna – e che
lettrice – sei? - LUOGHI DI STORIA: viaggio nei luoghi
descritti da Jane Austen - PARANORMAL ROMANCE: il gusto
paranormale del romance - IL BELLO DELLE DONNE:
Mariangela Camocardi risponde alle lettere delle
lettrici
Capricornia Xavier Herbert 2009-03-13 A saga of life in
the Northern Territories and the clash of white and
Aborigine cultures – one of Australia’s all-time bestselling novels and an inspiration for Baz Luhrmann’s
lavish film ‘AUSTRALIA’.
Silent Night, Haunted Night Terri Garey 2009-10-27
Paranormal romance Silent Night, Haunted Night is A
Christmas Carol, Nicki Styx-style, from Terri Garey,
award-winning author of You’re The One That I Haunt.
When a sexy spirit sets her sights on Nicki’s boyfriend
Joe, the unwilling ghoulfriend to the dead will have to
fight to ensure that this Christmas won’t be her last.
Ancient Retribution Katie Reus 2022-03-22
Beatrice Doesn't Want to Laura Joffe Numeroff 2008 On
the third afternoon of going to the library with her
brother Henry, Beatrice finally finds something she
enjoys doing.
Call of the Highland Moon Kendra Leigh Castle 2008-05-01
"Castle is a rising star! Call Of The Highland Moon
thrills with seductive romance and breathtaking
suspense. This is an author to watch!" --Alyssa Day, USA
Today bestselling author of Atlantis Awakening A
Scottish Highlands werewolf fleeing his destiny ...
Gideon MacInnes is a werewolf from the Scottish
Highlands. He loves the haunting beauty of his home, but
runs away to upstate New York, grappling with his
destiny of being his clan's next alpha. As a snowstorm
closes in, Gideon is attacked by rogue wolves working
for an enemy he never imagined existed. He stumbles,
wounded and bleeding, to collapse on the doorstep of
Carly Silver's tiny romance bookstore-ironic, as she's
never been very good at relationships with men. A
warmhearted woman, looking for a new pet ... Thinking
he's a dog, she takes him home, treats his injuries and
wakes up to find a devastatingly handsome naked man in
her bed. Trapped together through the raging storm,
Gideon discovers that he's found his mate and Carly has
to choose between becoming a werewolf, charged with
protecting humankind from the inhabitants of an evil
otherworld, or giving up the one man she's ever truly
loved ...
Beautiful Danger Michele Hauf 2013-07 Includes an
excerpt from Claimed by the immortal by Rachel Lee.
La Vida Vampire Nancy Haddock 2008-04-01 First in a
delightfully irreverent new series-and second to none
when it comes to beautiful 227-year-old career women.
Being dead isn't all it's cracked up to be. Take it from
Francesca Marinelli, trapped underground for over 200
years and rediscovered during the renovation of a
Victorian mansion in historic St. Augustine. A tourist
attraction herself, she's well suited for a job as an
Old Ghost Town Tour guide. Francesca's due for a new
lease on afterlife-and with enough sunblock, she can
finally live it. Unfortunately, everything she learned
about men is a little dated. And when people in her tour
group turn up dead, naturally the police suspect her.
After all, she is a vampire. Which is why a crazed
vampire-hunting vigilante squad is out to get her as
well. Between the dead bodies, the stalkers, and a
seriously non-existent love life, she's starting to wish
she was dead. Or at least buried, where she was safe.
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Fang-tastic Fiction Patricia O'Brien Mathews 2011
Mathews uses a limited definition of paranormal, and
examines works set, for the most part, in a relatively
realistic modern world inhabited by both humans and
paranormal beings.
Seafire Natalie C. Parker 2019-08-08 Caledonia Styx let
down her guard once – and her family were murdered by
ruthless warlord Aric Athair and his blood-thirsty
Bullets. Now captain of a crew of girls who have lost
everything to the Bullets, she has sworn never to show
mercy again. But when a rogue Bullet saves the life of
Caledonia's best friend, she faces an impossible choice.
If she lets the boy live, could he help them bring down
Athair – or will he destroy them all? High seas, high
stakes...and high time for revenge.
The Heroin Diaries Nikki Sixx 2008-09-04 Set against the
frenzied world of heavy metal superstardom, the cofounder of legendary Motley Crue offers an unflinching
and gripping look at his own descent into drug
addiction. When Motley Crue were at the height of their
fame, there wasn't a drug Nikki Sixx wouldn't do. He
spent days - sometimes alone, sometimes with others
addicts, friends and lovers - in a coke- and heroinfuelled daze. THE HEROIN DIARIES reveals Nikki's
personal diary entries alongside commentary from the
people who know Nikki best including band mates Tommy,
Vince and Mick. The book is a candid look at a nightmare
come true: a punishing heroin addiction that brought
Nikki to the edge of losing his talent, his career, his
family and finally to a near-fatal overdose which left
him clinically dead for a few minutes before being
revived. Brutally honest, utterly riveting and
shockingly moving, THE HEROIN DIARIES follows Nikki
during the year he plunged to rock bottom and his
courageous decision to pick himself up and start living
again.
Dead Girls Are Easy Terri Garey 2009-10-13 There's
something about almost dying that makes a girl rethink
her priorities. Take Nicki Styx—she was strictly goth
and vintage, until a brush with the afterlife leaves her
with the ability to see dead people. Before you can say
boo, Atlanta's ghosts are knocking at Nicki's door. Now
her days consist of reluctantly cleaning up messes left
by the dearly departed, leading ghouls to the Light . .
. and one-on-one anatomy lessons with Dr. Joe Bascombe,
the dreamy surgeon who saved her life. All this catering
to the deceased is a real drag, especially for a girl
who'd rather be playing hanky-panky with her hunky new
boyfriend . . . who's beginning to think she's totally
nuts. But things get even more complicated when a friend
foolishly sells her soul to the devil, and Nicki's new
gift lands her in some deep voodoo. As it turns out for
Nicki Styx, death was just the beginning.
Handmade Chic Laura Bennett 2012-01-31 More than forty
craft projects for high-fashion accessories include
instructions for creating bracelets, laptop cases,
embellished shoes, wallets, and nightgowns.
Petite Anglaise Catherine Sanderson 2009-02-05 Living in
Paris with her partner, the workaholic Mr Frog, and
their adorable toddler, Tadpole, Catherine decides to
alleviate the boredom of her metro-boulot-dodo routine
by starting a blog under the name of Petite Anglaise. As
she lays herself bare about the confines of her stagnant
relationship with Mr Frog, about Paris life and about
the wonder and pain that comes with being a mother, she
finds a new purpose to her day. As Petite Anglaise,
Catherine regains her confidence and makes internet
friends, including one charismatic and single Englishman
who lives in Brittany, James. And after meeting James
one evening in a bar, Catherine feels she has regained
her ability to fall in love, too. Petite Anglaise weaves
together many strands which have already struck a chord
with the thousands of readers who love her blog: a "fish
out of water" perspective of Paris life, the raw
emotional drama of a whirlwind, adulterous romance and
an honest appreciation of the hardships of single
motherhood.
A Sense of Dread Neal Matshall Stevens 2022-03 A Sense
of Dread features three main sections.1) A detailed
examination of the biological, psychological, and
cultural bases of fear. What fears do we share with
animals? What fears are uniquely human? What fears have
we learned from our culture? From our families? From our
experiences growing up? And what, exactly, is the
difference between fear and dread?2) Author Neal
Marshall Stevens explores the fundamentals of
storytelling and scriptwriting, including the basics of
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story structure, creating effective protagonists and
antagonists, exposition and set-ups, and advice on
writing dialogue.3) A Sense of Dread then combines these
ideas to explore the roots of human fear and apply them
to storytelling for the screen. "The Toolbox of Dread"
outlines the techniques for creating terror on the page.
A wide array of horror subgenres are also explored,
including why they exist, and what challenges each
presents to the horror screenwriter. It also offers
guidance on adding horror elements to non-horror
movies.Finally, we seek to answer the question many
people ask: What are you afraid of?
Devil Without a Cause Terri Garey 2011-05-31 “A
smoldering blend of darkness and sensuality, with a
villain so unique, he gave me nightmares and fantasies.
Erotic, alluring, and edgy, I couldn’t put this book
down!” —Jeaniene Frost Terri Garey spins off from her
RITA Award-winning Nicki Styx series (Dead Girls Are
Easy et al) to bring us Devil Without a Cause,
paranormal romance fiction with a distinct difference.
Garey takes a thrilling walk on the dark and steamy side
in a story of love, sin, damnation, and redemption that
features history’s original and most diabolical bad boy:
Sammy (Satan) Divine. The Prince of Darkness himself
takes center stage in his new role as guardian angel, as
a desperate young woman makes a deal with the devil that
brings her intimately close to a sexy rock star who has
already traded away his soul. Nalini Singh fans, take
note!
You're the One That I Haunt Terri Garey 2009-10-06 The
devil went down to Georgia . . . Nicki Styx has always
known that the devil's in the details—but does he have
to move in next door, too? Worse, he won't take no for
an answer. Nicki would never leave her beloved
boyfriend, ER doc Joe Bascombe, but hell hath no fury
like a devil scorned. He's determined to make Nicki's
life a living hell—even if it means exposing Nicki as an
unwilling ghoulfriend to the dead. Now, just when she
was getting used to being able to see and hear—and
help—spirits, Nicki's got a whole new set of problems.
With ghosts descending from all sides, the bereaved
knocking down her door, and Joe trying to take things to
the next level, Nicki may finally be in over her head.
It would be so easy to dance with the devil . . . but if
Nicki crosses over to the dark side, she may never
leave.
Ask a Manager Alison Green 2018-05-01 'I'm a HUGE fan of
Alison Green's "Ask a Manager" column. This book is even
better' Robert Sutton, author of The No Asshole Rule and
The Asshole Survival Guide 'Ask A Manager is the book I
wish I'd had in my desk drawer when I was starting out
(or even, let's be honest, fifteen years in)' - Sarah
Knight, New York Times bestselling author of The LifeChanging Magic of Not Giving a F*ck A witty, practical
guide to navigating 200 difficult professional
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conversations Ten years as a workplace advice columnist
has taught Alison Green that people avoid awkward
conversations in the office because they don't know what
to say. Thankfully, Alison does. In this incredibly
helpful book, she takes on the tough discussions you may
need to have during your career. You'll learn what to
say when: · colleagues push their work on you - then
take credit for it · you accidentally trash-talk someone
in an email and hit 'reply all' · you're being
micromanaged - or not being managed at all · your boss
seems unhappy with your work · you got too drunk at the
Christmas party With sharp, sage advice and candid
letters from real-life readers, Ask a Manager will help
you successfully navigate the stormy seas of office
life.
First Timers and Old Timers Kenneth L. Untiedt 2012 “The
Texas Folklore Society has been alive and kicking for
over one hundred years now, and I don't really think
there's any mystery as to what keeps the organization
going strong. The secret to our longevity is simply the
constant replenishment of our body of contributors. We
are especially fortunate in recent years to have had
papers given at our annual meetings by new members—young
members, many of whom are college or even high school
students. “These presentations are oftentimes given
during sessions right alongside some of our oldest
members. We've also had long-time members who've been
around for years but had never yet given papers;
thankfully, they finally took the opportunity to present
their research, fulfilling the mission of the TFS: to
collect, preserve, and present the lore of Texas and the
Southwest. “You'll find in this book some of the best
articles from those presentations. The first fruits of
our youngest or newest members include Acayla Haile on
the folklore of plants. Familiar and well-respected
names like J. Rhett Rushing and Kenneth W. Davis discuss
folklore about monsters and the classic 'widow's
revenge' tale. These works—and the people who produced
them—represent the secret behind the history of the
Texas Folklore Society, as well as its future.”—Kenneth
L. Untiedt
Weddings From Hell Maggie Shayne 2009-03-17 Some
marriages are made in heaven . . . Some are not. What
happens when "the happiest day of your life" turns into
a nightmare? Forget the drunken best man or the
bridesmaid dresses from the '80s . . . none of these
wedding day disasters can compare to a cursed bride
determined to make it down the aisle, or a vampire who
is about to disrupt your wedding. Join New York Times
bestselling authors Maggie Shayne and Jeaniene Frost,
USA Today bestseller Kathryn Smith, as well as Terri
Garey in four unforgettable tales of unholy matrimony .
. . where the grooms are dark, dangerous, and mostly
dead, and to love and cherish till death takes on a
whole new meaning.
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